
 

 

 
         Date: 16 Jan 2023 
 
 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

  

We are very excited about our upcoming KJS Chinese New Year celebrations next week. Please see 
the information below with regard to an ESF CNY competition: 

• If you would like to submit student artwork to be considered for the ESF Year of the 

Rabbit card then please share it with the KJS Office directly (office@kjs.edu.hk) 

before 8 a.m. on Monday 16/1/23. 

• Please submit JPG or PNG - not HEIC. 

• Please make sure you have a high-resolution scan in case your artwork is selected for 

publication. 

• Please make sure the submission is an original student artwork and does not contain 

photos from the internet or calligraphy and design elements that are copyright 

protected and ESF does not have permission to publish.   

• The art can be portrait or landscape. 

• Please note that we can only submit the first 10 entries we receive. 

Please see the information below about our CNY assembly and Lion Dance on 20/1/23. 

• We will have a Lion Dance at 9 a.m. and a CNY assembly at 1:45 p.m. on 20/1/23. 

• Please encourage your child to wear a traditional Chinese costume or something red. 

  

Kind regards, 

Dr. Jamie Schmitz - Acting Principal 
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